
Monday 1st November 2021 

GOLDEN TICKETS - for those of you new to the school, children are awarded 

a golden ticket by an adult if they show that they are following our     
‘3 Rules for Life’ which are; 

1. Show good manners at all times 

2. Show care & respect for everyone and everything 
3. Follow instructions with thought and care 

The golden tickets are collected up each half term and then at each   
Celebration Assembly, one ticket is pulled from ‘The Sorting Hat’ and the 

lucky winner wins a £5.00 gift card to spend at Tesco. 

Maddison in Class 3 was the winner on Friday 22nd October. 

Dates for the Diary 
Monday 8th November - School Photo’s (Family groups to include non pupils from 8.45am to 

9.15am in the village hall) 
Friday 19th November - Children in Need (further details to follow from the school council) 

Tuesday 23rd November - Class Two Roman Day 
Tuesday 2nd December - The children will be attending a music assembly to introduce them 

to music lessons available here at Coads Green. 
Friday 10th December - Christmas Jumper Day on behalf of Save the Children 

Wednesday 15th December - Christmas Lunch 
Friday 17th December - Celebration Assembly and break up for Christmas holidays. 

Class 1 will be starting outdoor learning this half term, please 
make sure that children have their outdoor learning clothes in 

school at all times, thank you. 

Class 2 have come back very 
enthusiastic to continue with 

their learning in Spanish.  
Mrs Cruise is really pleased 

with their confidence in   
problem solving and        
communicating with each  

other in Spanish. 

 
Class 2 will be holding a 

‘Roman Day’ on Tuesday 23rd 
November to consolidate their 

learning for this term.      

Children may come to school 
in Roman Costume. 

Class 3 went exploring the chapel  
graveyard to test their hypothesis that 

people lived shorter lives in the       
Victorian era. They selected a range of 

graves to check the ages of people who 
died in   
different 

eras to test 

their      
theories. 

 
 

Another highlight was the 

block printing they      
conducted in the style of 

William Morris. 


